
Dear Parents, 

BISHOP McDEVITT HIGH SCHOOL 
1 Crusader Way 

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17111-3707 
Telephone (717) 236-7973 

Fax (717) 234-1270 

Although it seems difficult to believe, it is time to start scheduling appointments for 
senior portraits. Bishop McDevitt is contracted with the Camera Box for all formal senior 
portraits. Students must have their formal portrait taken at the Camera Box for it to appear in the 
yearbook. 

You should have received information in the mail from the Camera Box regarding 
scheduling an appointment along with pricing information. If you have not received this 
information please let me know, and I will make sure you receive it in the mail. Appointments 
should be made as soon as possible as appointment times fill quickly. Portraits must be taken 
by the second week in September for them to appear in the yearbook. 

Students have already been informed of the proper dress code for senior portraits. 
Students who choose to have informal or casual pictures taken may wear whatever they would 
like for those photos, however for the formal portrait which will appear in the yearbook, students 
must be in school dress code. ANY STUDENT NOT IN DRESS CODE WILL NOT BE 
PERMITTED TO HA VE THEIR PORTRAIT APPEAR IN THE YEARBOOK 

GIRLS: No spaghetti straps 
No strapless tops 
No piercings - except ears which are limited to two piercings per ear 
No visible cleavage 
Hair neatly combed, no hairspray or coloring that is bizarre or 
attention getting 
We recommend girls use the black drape provided by the Camera 
Box for their yearbook photo. It offsets nicely with the design of 
the senior section. 

BOYS: Must wear sport coat, dress shirt and tie, preferably dark in color 
Must be clean shaven, with the exception of a small mustache 
Hair must NOT touch the top of their collar, may not cover ANY part 
of their ears, and may NOT be held in place by hair bands, barrettes, 
rubber bands or other tie-up devices 
Braids are allowed; however length must not be over the ears or shirt 
collar 
NO PIERCINGS OF ANY KIND ARE ALLOWED 

We are asking parents to please review the dress code and understand that if a dress code 
violation occurs, you child 's portrait will not appear in their senior yearbook. ALL FINAL 
DECISIONS WILL BE MADE AT THE DISCRETION OF THE YEARBOOK 
MODERATOR AND THE PRINCIPAL. 

Sincerely, 
Cathy Pagliaro 
Yearbook Moderator 


